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wﬁj&-Py Drawer 600
Farmington, New Mexico 87499
CERTIFIED JUL 12 1983

Basgtland 0il Company
P. O. Drawer 3488
HMidland, Texas 79702

Gentlemen:
V4

Reference is made to your well No. 1 Bennett Federal, located NWiNWj sec. 20,
v, 18 N., R. 4 W., Sandoval County, New Mexico on Federal lease NM-19398. A
detailed lease inspection was conducted on this lease on June 30, 1983, and
noted that the well does not have a bradenhead on the casing and that bubbling
noises were heard down the annulus. Such bubbling noises indicate that a
casing leak may exist, which should be repaired as soon as possible. Also a
pradenhead should be installed so that gas will not be released to the
atmmosphere.

You are regquested to submit a Sundry Wotice of Intent within 30 days from
the date of this letter outlining your proposal to repair the well and
eliminate the open casing. You are also requested to advise this office of
the current status and your intent for this well.

Failure to respond to this request timely, will result in assessment of
damages pursuant to 30 CFR 221.52(a).

Sincerely yours,

Jow Acting Area Manager

cc: NMOCD-« -







